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To whomever this may concern, as some one who was heavily raised to love and 

respect animals, I ask you to please not pass this bill. So much education is spread 

to our children through traveling organizations. These organizations teach our 

children about so many exotic animals which in turn sparks their interest and 

fascination in these amazing animals. These sparks of interest lead to future 

zoologists, veterinarians, and conservationists. Please don't take this from our 

children and future generations. Thank you for your time. 

 


